28 January 2024

Church Life

Today
28th Preservice Pastries 8:30am

Liturgist- Debbie Hull

Reverse Advent Calendars Due
Ongoing
Monday: AA @6:50PM Friday: NA @5:30PM

Next Week and Beyond

February
4th Liturgist- Joy Lynn Huston
5th Pastor’s Classes Begin for Spring

Semester
7th PPRC w/DS 6:30 PM
11th Liturgist- Genna Naymick

Confirmation Class After Service

“Souper” Bowl of Caring
14th Ash Wednesday Service

@Asbury UMC 6:30PM 2024 Offering Information
15th Trustees Meeting- 6:30 PM 1-21-24

Finance Meeting- 7:30 PM
18th Liturgist- Tom Snodgrass Weekly Goal $2,800.00
21st Church Council- 6:30 PM Last Week $1,751.00
25th Liturgist- Linda Tucker Difference $ (1,049.00)

Preservice Pastries- 8:30am

(Sponsor Needed)
YTD Goal $ 8,400.00

March YTD Total $ 4,937.00
?(r)ot'h ::::3;3:: YTD Difference $ (3,463.00)
17th Liturgist-
24th Palm Sunday

Liturgist
31st Easter Sunday

Liturgist-




Personal hearing assistance devices are available.
Please see an usher for assistance.

Church Information

Church Office Hours: Mon.-Thurs. 8:45AM-12:45 PM

724-437-6341 utowncalvary@gmail.com
Pastor Information

Pastor Ryan Washabaugh Office Hours by Appointment

724-497-2228 rkwashabaugh@gmail.com

Prayer List

*Betty Walls *Terry Wilson *Lisa Ansell

*Ron Haney *Dick Walls *Mildred Martin

*Theresa Ansell *Kassius Drew Lilley *Marie Davis

*Renee Clancey *Tim Grimes *Mary Reed

*Hunter Anderson *Jason Cable Dave Myers

*Will remain on the list until requested to be removed. In order to keep our Prayer Chain current,
names submitted for prayer will remain on the list for three weeks unless otherwise notified. Please
do not hesitate to contact our Prayer Chain Coordinator Ruth Feuster, at 724-812-2908 or the church
office at 724-437-6341 to place or remove names. Thank you! A current shut-in list is available in the
Narthex.

Volunteers are needed to sign up to lead Sunday School and children’s church. See Laura or Pastor
Ryan for details or to sign up.

The altar flowers this morning are given to the Glory of God.

We still need newsletter sponsors for the last newsletter of 2024. If interested, please see Pastor
Ryan.

The January-February Upper Rooms are now available in the Narthex.

The 2024 Altar Flower form is now in the Narthex. Be the first to choose your special day for placing
flowers on the altar.

The Uniontown Lions Club is still collecting used glasses and hearing aids. Please place them in the
marked bucket in the narthex. Thank you.



